
Subject: FW: CONGRATULATIONS TO KATHI PLETZKE 

 

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 8:06 AM 
To: James L. Brown 

Subject: CONGRATULATIONS TO KATHI PLETZKE 
  
THE FISCAL TRANSPARENCY MODULE recently presented at Florida League Of Cities Innovative 
Showcase Conference won the prize.....again. 
Longboat Key under your team's creative development skills have again showed the state's leadership 
how a small town 
can produce large solutions by using talented people who can be forward thinking.  Please congratulate 
Kathi Pletzke for 
her efforts.  Also thank the Town Commissioners and entire LBK staff for their continued support of 
problem solving techniques. 
  
  
Joan Webster 
Former Mayor LBK 
 
 

From: Lynn Larson  
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 10:45 AM 

Subject: RE: CONGRATULATIONS TO KATHI PLETZKE 
  
Joan, thank you for the kind words.  You understand how welcome and refreshing they are as well as 
how rare we receive them.  All credit is due to Dave Bullock and his IT team with Kathi in charge.  

Thanks again for recognizing the great success by Town staff. 
 
  
 


